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October 27, 2014 
 
Barrie L. McKay 
Questar Gas Company 
333 South State Street 
P.O. Box 45360 
Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0360 
 
Re: Docket No. 14-057-T05 In the Matter of the Application of Questar Gas Company 

for Authority to File a Change in its Existing Tariff 
 
Dear Mr. McKay, 
 
 The Commission has reviewed the initial and amended tariff sheet revisions filed by 
Questar Gas Company (“Questar”) on July 9 and September 18, 2014, respectively, in Docket 
No. 14-057-T05 entitled above. The revisions address Section 8.02, Billing Procedures, of 
Questar’s PSCU Tariff No. 400 pertaining to the service period and proration procedures. 
 
 The Office of Consumer Services and the Division of Public Utilities filed comments on 
October 9 and October 15, 2014, respectively, recommending the Commission approve the 
amended tariff sheets filed by Questar on September 18, 2014.  The advice letter number, section 
revision number, effective date, and page numbers, however, are absent on the amended tariff 
sheets.  
 
 The Commission approves the September 18, 2014, proposed tariff sheet revisions as 
filed with an effective date of November 1, 2014.  The Commission requests Questar file 
finalized tariff sheets with the missing information within two weeks of the date of this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#261712

 


